

Dear Valued Guests,

After careful deliberation with New York State officials and our partners at the New York Hotel Trades Council, we have decided to – for the health and safety of our workforce, patrons and community – temporarily close Resorts World Casino New York City.

- The gaming floor is now under temporary closure.
- The parking garage and all guests food and beverage outlets are closed.
- All promotions, special events and Free Play offers have been postponed or canceled. Please check your email or with your VIP host for updates.

We will continue to closely monitor information from the CDC regarding COVID-19 and follow additional guidance from New York State.

Thank you for your continued loyalty to Resorts World, we look forward to announcing our reinstatement of services and welcoming all of our guests back to Resorts World.

For real-time updates, please continue to visit RWNewYork.com, Facebook, Twitter or Instagram.